
Fernwood Cove 
350 Island Pond Rd 
Harrison, ME 04040 

Memories last a lifetime... 

October 2015 

Calling all 2016 SENIORS  

 2016 Senior Ski Weekend 
Don’t miss out!!!   

Session 1: Friday, January 29 - Sunday, January 31 

Session Two: Friday, February 5 - Sunday, February 7 
 Contact Caroline for more information. 

Your best summer ever can begin this winter! 

The Simple Things in Life! 

 
At the beginning of camp I greet many people, both returning and new faces.  Over the years I have 
learned some really important lessons on how to thoughtfully greet others and I’d like to offer some little 
tips to think about and choose if this is something that you might like to integrate into your life.  
Tip 1. Greeting people you do know- ensure that you focus on them as a person and use meaningful 
greetings “It is so great to see you!” or “Welcome back!” or “What have you been doing this past year?” 
Avoid more superficial comments: “You look great in that dress” or “Oh! I like your new haircut.” 
Tip 2. Greeting people you don’t know- approach with a nice sincere smile (be aware of how you feel in-
ternally), offer to shake their hand with eye to eye contact, observe their body language and see how 
comfortable they are.  
If you apply these simple tips of genuine greetings they can go a long way towards making both you and 
other people’s lives more meaningful and fulfilling. 
Warmly, Beigette 

Moxie Is Online! 
We recently made a change 
in our monthly Mooseletter 
publications.  In an effort to 
be more environmentally 
friendly, while also remain-
ing in contact with you 
we’ve decided that we will 
have limited print editions 
of the Mooseletter.  Printed 
copies will be produced for 
October, January, and 
April.  Online editions will 
be published through the 
Fernwood Cove Blog each 
Friday of the other months 
throughout the off season.  
Visit fernwoodcove.com/
blog each Friday and make 
every Friday a #FCFriday! 

It’s Fall Y’all!! 
We all get to enjoy the beauty of 350 Island Pond Road throughout the 

summer.  The rolling hills, towering pines and full maples.  During this time 

each year the Extraordinary World makes a beautiful transformation, mov-

ing from vivid greens to the wondrous colors of fall.  Here are a few photos 

of the recent colors that have surrounded camp.  350 Island Pond Road is 

truly extraordinary for all twelve months of the year! 

#FCFriday 



Boston 

October 23—25 with Jim & Caroline 
 

CT & Westchester, NY 

November 6—8 with Jim & Beigette 
 

New York City 

November 20—22 with Jim & Alicia 
 

Chicago 

December 4—6, with Jim & Alicia 
 

DC/Baltimore 

December 11-13 with Jim & Caroline 
 

Los Angeles 

January 15—17 with Jim & Beigette 

 

Fernwood Cove is excited to be visiting many great places 
throughout the off-season.  We would love to see you while 

we are there.  If you’re interested in scheduling a visit or host-

ing an event contact Caroline (caroline@fernwoodcove.com) 

We are so happy to have thousands of photos of the 
summer.  We’re even more excited to be able to share 
some of the best photos with you!  There are online 
photo albums for each session of camp– where you 
will find bunk photos, photos from Focus Activities and 
Evening Programs and even shots from some special 
events and Trip Days.  We hope you enjoy the pictures 
as much as we do!  Many thanks to our amazing pho-
tographers for capturing all of the amazing moments 
from the summer. 
 
To help ensure the privacy of everyone at camp, 
please share the photo album information with Fern-
wood Cove friends and family only. 
 
You can access the online photo albums here: 
 

Session One 
https://goo.gl/MSMHX6 
Password: threeglasses 

 
Session Two 

https://goo.gl/fsqrSE 
Password: handsanitizer 

Kings, and queens, and bishops too… 

We want to wish “Happy Birthday” to each of  our Fernwood Cove girls with 

birthdays in September, October, November, and December!  We hope you have 
a truly extraordinary day and we wish you all the best in the year to come! 

Summer 2015 Playlist 
What was your favorite song of Summer 2015?  
What’s on your Summer 2015 playlist?  We’re look-
ing to compile a list of the summer’s best songs.  
Send your favorites from the summer to Alicia 
(Alicia@fernwoodcove.com) and we’ll compile a 
full list and include it in a future Mooseletter.  We 
look forward to receiving your submissions– and 
listening to the great songs of the summer.   


